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Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents 
 
We are now ready for you to watch the world premiere of our carol service!  Years 5 and 6 have worked 
really hard to produce this video in exceptional circumstances of staff and children isolating over the last 
3 weeks.  They are such wonderful year groups and we were determined that they should sing the songs 
they have worked so hard to learn.   
 
Sit back, relax and enjoy the amazing children of Year 5 and 6 classes. 
 
Steps to find the video:- 
 
You can either click on this link: 

https://www.springvaleprimary.co.uk/news 
 
or you can find it on the website under remote learning – news. It should appear at the top of the list 
alongside the Foundation Nativity. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr C Blunt 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
PS:  Apologies for some children in PE kits, we had no choice but to record the carol concert on a day 
some of the children had PE.  We hope you agree, it is more about what the children sing and what they 
say than what they look like. 

https://www.springvaleprimary.co.uk/news

